
Announcement about 2024 Oshu Parenting Classes 

 

Details about the Classes 

The city provides parenting classes, to serve as a space to connect people who are giving birth at around the same 

time, as well as helping to prepare for a peaceful birth. Everyone is welcome. 

For details on dates, times, etc. please see the info sheet below or contact the Maternal Health Office. (This sheet 

is also distributed to eligible people when they get their Mother/Parent-Child Health Handbook.) 

People who are interested in participating should apply via the link below, at least three days before the class they 

wish to take. https://logoform.jp/404 

 

Request for Everyone 

Important Notes 

- Wearing a mask to participate is recommended, so as to protect all pregnant people themselves from infection. 

- Those who are experiencing symptoms such as bloating, and those who have been given bed rest orders from a 

hospital, should not participate. 

- Please use the Mizusawa Public Health Center parking lot, or Mizusawa Hospital’s multistory parking area (1st 

floor, south side.) 

- If you need to cancel, please give notice. Those who can’t participate can have the materials from the class sent 

to them. 

https://logoform.jp/404

